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Vehicle crash involving a school bus in Vernon Hills 

 

 The Countryside Fire Protection District responded at approximately 08:00 to a 

two vehicle crash involving a school bus in the area of Camden and Evergreen in 

Vernon Hills. The bus had four children on board which had minor damage to the rear 

of the vehicle. Two children transported to Condell hospital with minor injuries and 

two continued to school on another bus. The other vehicle involved also had minor 

damage and no injuries. The Countryside Fire Protection District was assisted at the 

scene by Vernon Hills Police Department and school representatives from Hawthorn 

School District 73. 

 

  

 

 
 
 
For more information visit: insert related website here. 
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